
AllKidsCan /Elmwood Infants/Juniors - New Partnership!

Dear Parent(s)/guardian(s),

We are delighted to announce that we will be entering into a new and exciting partnership with Elmwood
Infants school to provide a brand new Wrap around service for September 2024 for both breakfast and
Afterschool clubs for both the infants and the children of Elmwood Junior School.

We are also very excited to announce we will be hopefully looking to increase the size of the service by
running an additional provision in the Junior school from January 2025

We are using this letter as an introduction to AllKidsCan and what this partnership will mean for
parents/children of Elmwood Infants and Junior schools

Who are AllKidsCan?
AllKidsCan was started in 2015 by Chris Eather.  Chris has been in the business for over 16 years, prior to
this, delivering as ActivKids with his team in over 80 schools throughout Greenwich/Bexley and Dartford.
AllKidsCan has been developed to cater for the specific needs of sport in schools. We have been running
our Wrap Around Care provisions in a number of schools since 2017 providing market leading childcare for
children and parents within school settings. AllKidsCan are OFSTED registered across all of the schools
we provide for and have consistently MET required standards across all sites throughout the years of
service

What do the clubs/provisions consist of?
Our Wrap around service will replicate the hours already on offer at the infants school for the children at
Elmwood.

The breakfast club will run from 7:30am to the start of school with our Afterschool clubs provision runs
from the end of school until 6:00pm. Our after-school club will run from 15:10 – 18:00 in the infants school
hall. AllKidsCan have curated a timetabled programme that will include a wide range of educational and
enriching activities such as homework completion, games, play and sports in a fun and safe way.  Each
child will receive a healthy snack and a drink during our care. You can collect your child at any time from
15:10-18:00.

AllKidsCan staff will be responsible for dropping children off to class (Breakfast Club) and also picking up
from the Junior school and taken to the provision in the infants (Afterschool clubs)

What are the next steps?
Our bookings for the provision will be open from 9:00 on Monday 22nd July. Bookings will be via our
website using the following link: Afterschool Club Bookings (www.allkidscan.co.uk/shop/wrap-around).
Please select Elmwood from the list, from here you will be able to select the days and sessions you
require. Please note in order to make a booking you will be required to create an account and a child
profile in order to proceed, this can be done using the following link: AllKidsCan Account Login
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How can I make payment for by booking?
Payments for the bookings can be done using the following methods:
Card payment  
BACS payment  
Childcare Vouchers – We are registered with most childcare voucher companies. Please contact us to
see if your vouchers are eligible and to obtain the relevant payment reference details. 
TAX Free childcare 

The fee from September onwards for our breakfast club will be £5.50 per session and the fee for the after
school club will be £12.50 per session.

We have been working with the school to get this set up and have assurances that everything will be in
place for a September start. We will have a team available in our main office to answer any questions any
parents have regarding the provision.

Our intention would be to ordinarily come into school and meet parents to answer any questions however
with the end of term we have organised for a set of online meetings for parents to join to have the
opportunity to ask any questions you may have or just to find out a little more information about
AllKidsCan and what the plan will be for the provision. There will be two different meetings to hopefully be
more available for parents AM/PM

The details are as follows:

Meeting 1 will be on Wednesday 24th July at 10:30
https://zoom.us/j/93225243112?pwd=8cL9YjI2QFqgirfirvHlpKow3h6f4G.1

Meeting ID: 932 2524 3112
Passcode: L4CCXp

Meeting 2 will be Tuesday 30th July at 18:00
https://zoom.us/j/97305635773?pwd=snBPdKQW4wjIGsHcVt88Tz016Gjyw0.1

Meeting ID: 973 0563 5773
Passcode: 4aMfB4

For further information, please E-mail us at info@allkidscan.co.uk or call us on 0208 836 8906

Hope to see you soon.

Kind Regards

Chris Eather - Director
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